

Porters Grange Primary School & Nursery

Part of the Portico Academy Trust

Executive Headteacher Mrs C. Woolf Heads of School Mr C McClay & Miss D Henley

Lancaster Gardens, Southend-on-Sea, Essex, SS1 2NS

Tel: 01702 468047

www.portersgrange.co.uk

Email: office@portersgrange.southend.sch.uk



CEO - Mrs C. Woolf

12th July 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you are aware, Mr McClay will be leaving Porters Grange at the end of the term to take up his new appointment at Friars Primary and Nursery School.

In the last 5 or more years that Mr McClay has worked with me at Porters Grange and then being joined by Miss Henley, the school has grown from strength to strength.

Mr McClay played a big role in improving the education offered at Porters Grange so that it, and the care given to the children, is of the highest quality. As Ofsted said in November, "It is a strongly good school with outstanding care for the children."

Thank you Mr McClay for your part in this transformation.

I know you will all join me in wishing Mr McClay an equally successful time in his new school.

Yours sincerely,

Cheryl Woolf

Executive Headteacher

